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CO NGO  T R I P  I N  A P R I L  

5 CANADIANS WENT TO 
MOF INCLUDING CHRISSY 
I always wanted to go on a 

missions trip. Finally, I felt the 

nudge of the Holy Sprit to pursue it, 

and what a journey it would be!  

When we arrived off our small 

plane in Tshikapa, we were 

greeted by the kids, they starting to 

sing and dance, it was very heart 

warming. We were able to deliver 

much needed supplies such as 

medicine, bibles, clothes, etc. We 

were able to connect with each 

child and ask them how they were 

doing. Every night we participated 

in a prayer/worship night, which 

was the highlight of everyone’s 

day!                

Chrissy (Board member) 

WHA T ’ S  N EW ?  

WE HAVE A GOAT AND 
FRUIT TREES! 

 

Three of our goals is to 

increase our kid’s nutrition, 

increase sustainability and 

teach responsibility. We 

hope by taking care of our 

new goat and tending to our 

fruit trees will accomplish 

these goals.  

 

 

U P D D C  CONG  CONGO  D D D  
D D  D D D  
O  T R I P  I N  A P R I L  
O M I NG  F U ND R A I S E R  

 D-A-THON 
This fundraiser is taking place 

at Abe’s Hill park in Steinbach 

on June 22, 2024 at 10am. 

 

Thank-you for everyone that bought a ticket for our “When will Dino Swim?” Fundraiser.  The 
truck sank on April 8th, 2024 and we have a very happy winner of $1000.00 of meat! We were 

able to raise $3200.00 

WHE E L - A - T HO N  
F U ND R A I S E R  

Bring the family and join us on 

June 22 at 9:30-11:30am at 

Abe’s Hill park/loop in Steinbach 

for our annual Wheel-a-thon. 

How does it work? 

Get a pledge form (Contact Zoe 

at 204-891-4202 if you need 

one). Ask your family and friends 

if they would donate to MOF. Fill 

out the form, collect the funds 

and bring it along.  Bring your 

own bike, scooter, or roller 

blades to the event. We ride for 

about 45min-1 hour. Then we 

have some amazing silent 

auction prizes to give away! 

Come for the FUN! 



 

   

 

 

 

 

 

WANT TO HELP? 
1. Pray for the staff at 

Mukanzo 

orphanage to have 

the strength and 

love to take good 

care of our children.  

2. Give financially. We 

need about 

$5,000.00 a month 

to run MOF.  

3. Participate in our 

current fundraiser- 

The Wheel-a-thon 

4. Sponsor a Graduate 

Please call Melissa (204-

392-8143) if you are 

interested in sponsoring a 

graduate.  

Cheques can be made out 

to “Accountable 

Development Works” ear 

marked “Mukanzo 

Orphanage.” 

Mailing Address: 83 Monck 

Ave, Winnipeg, MB, R2H 

1W8 

E-transfer and online 

giving through our website 

@mukanzofoundation.org 

 

 

THANK YOU 
BERGTHALER SUNDAY SCHOOL KIDS 

FOR THE SWING SET! 

When Henry started building this structure the kids were not 

exciting at all.  Henry thought the kids would be excited to have 

a swing set, but the fact of the matter was they didn’t know 

what a swing set was. We learned later there is one swing set 

in Tshikapa (population of 1.2 million) and you must pay to use 

it. So you can imagine their excitement when they understood 

what was built for them!  

$450 was raised by the Sunday School kids at the Grunthal 

Bergthaler Church 

 

  

 

 

These girls 
received new 

matching 
heart           

T-shirts! 
 

Kailee enjoyed 
rocking baby 
Miradie to sleep! 



 

 


